By The Barnyard Gate PARENTS. Cate May Newsletter 2010

Congrat's, to Ms. AMIE (YZ's) & Ms. Sheena (DZ's) "Teacher's of the Month of April".

WAY TO GOodoo GIRLS!! Too MANY team players this month!! I wish I could choose you all! Thanks to each of <u>YOU</u> who helped out during our teacher shortage!!

Open House and Graduation will be held on Wed., May 12th from 7:00 until 8:30!! All graduates need to be in the gym by 6:45. Please sign-up at the front desk to donate cookies and drinks.

Parking will be at Criswell Elem. Our buses will shuttle you to the Barnyard. Buses will continuously run all evening.

Please join us for "Muffins with Mom" on Friday, May 7th from 6:30 to 7:45!! We are serving Muffins in honor of our spectacular mothers. Come and eat breakfast with your child!

All 5 year olds moving to the gym will have a rate change on June 7th. This new rate will change from \$130 to \$123 a week. This includes all field trips. In addition a \$50 Summer Activity fee will be due by May28th. You must provide a sack lunch and drink daily!

The Summer Information & Field -Trip Calendars will be out

May 28th. Stop by the office if you have questions or concerns.

EVERYONE enrolled in our Summer program (5yrs and up) your \$50.00 SUMMER activity FEE is NOW DUE.

All Graduates will move to the gym on June 7th

By The Barnyard Gate will be CLOSED on Monday,

May 31st for Memorial Day. Happy Holiday!

"Teacher Appreciation" is the week of May 21st!!

Take a moment to express your gratitude to

your child's teacher! OUR BYG TEACHERS ROCK!!

PARENTS: PLEASE PARK IN THE SPACES PROVIDED IN THE PARKING LOT!!

THE BARN TEAM:

TRAIL BOSS:

MR. RUSTY

COW

HEARDLER

MS. LINDA

HOSS:

MR. RUSTY

YODAL 'N

COWGIRL:

MS. DONNA

RANCH HAND: MS. JESSICA